HAWRES DLUFE ELEMENTARY
OPEN HOUE

Open House will be via
Microsoft TEAMS. A link will be sent
T0 you from Your child's teacher.,

PRE-K & RINDERGARTEN
Fr’\day, August 14, 2020

3.00 PM

9T & 2ND GRADED
\/\/ednesday, August 19, 2020

2.00 PM

SRD - S5TH GRADES
\/\/ednesday, August 19, 2020

6:30 PM




